
WORCESTER-SCHENEVUS LIBRARY  OFFICIAL MINUTES:  May 12, 2021 

170 Main Street, Worcester, New York 12197 
 

The May Worcester-Schenevus Library Board of Trustees meeting was held via Zoom on May 12th, 

2021 due to the increased risk of infection of COVID-19. 

 

Diane Addesso, President of the Board of Trustees, called the meeting to order at 6:09 p.m. In 

attendance, Trustees John Tauzel, Scott Brady, Barb Hamil, Jo-Ann Scheiner and Christy 

Deitchman were present, as was Library Director, Antoinette Basso.  Chriss Odell was not present.  

Jay Deitchman was present as Zoom Meeting Coordinator. 

 

Minutes – A motion (Tauzel, Scheiner) to accept the Minutes of the April 14th, 2021 Trustees 

Meeting, was approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report - A motion (Brady, Scheiner) to pay monthly bills, was approved.  

 

Director’s Report – Need to measure correct size for the fire ladder.  Toni needs to measure for the 

correct size for a total of three Picture/Artwork rails for above display case at a price of $37.  Library 

capacity can be at more than 25% to less than 50%.  Storytime advertisement should be put in paper 

to look for volunteers.  Kits have been ordered for Summer Reading Program with $120 spent so far 

with other activities over the summer, including possible book art and Bingo Cards.  Summer 

Reading Program sign ups start on May 25th, 2021.  Toni will be out from June 13th to June 22nd.  

Gail is out for the next three weeks.  Joanie said that she would cover on Strawberry Festival Day.  

Toni needs to inquire about place to fly kites and will visit Town Clerk’s Office to find out about 

using Town Park behind library.  The book display is not big enough, other options are being 

considered. 

 

New Business - Diane will send out list of jobs for the Strawberry Festival which will also be sent to 

the Friends of the Library.  Tom will mow the front lawn with payment being determined after the 

Strawberry Festival.  Diane is meeting with Brian to discuss landscaping and cleaning for the 

library.  Toni also talked to Sandy Kenyon about cleaning and will get estimate.  The Library has 

their own cleaning supplies.  Need to talk with both school superintendents regarding library funding 

after the possible school merger. 

 

A motion (Scheiner, Tauzel) to approve a $25 check being sent to Worcester Central School for 

Library Award with a request to change the name of the award to Worcester-Schenevus Library. 

 

A motion (Hamil, Deitchman) to adjourn, carried unanimously.  President Addesso adjourned the 

meeting at 6:45 p.m. 

 

The President set the next Trustees meeting for Wednesday, June 9th, 2021 at 6:00pm via Zoom.  

Information for that Zoom meeting can be found on the Library website.  Meetings will be held via 

Zoom until further notice due to the pandemic.  The public is welcome to attend virtually. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Christy Deitchman 


